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Chief and Council would like to thank everyone who 

attended the Community Water meeting on March 7th.   

As discussed and planned, bottled water service will be 

discontinued to residents effective April 1st, 2016. 

If you wish to continue your water delivery service at 

your own cost, you may contact a WPS representative 

directly at 780.790.0716. 
 


